
TOWN OF WAYNE 
WASHINGTON COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

 
Notice of Public Hearing 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN​ that a Public Hearing will be held at property 
T12-0546-00F (8188 Broadview Dr, Kewaskum, WI) in the Town of Wayne, before the 
Board of Appeals, on Saturday, October 12, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. for Joe and Peggy 
Mentink to consider the application for the following purposes: 

Construction of a large detached garage per 3.05 (B2) of the Zoning Ordinance 
with a height over the 15 foot maximum. 
Upon the following described property: 

8188 Broadview Dr, Kewaskum, Wisconsin, Town of Wayne, Washington 
County, Wisconsin.  Tax Key - T12-0546-00F 

 
Dated: September 26, 2019 
 
___________________________ 
Carol Gonwa 
Town Clerk 
 
 

NOTE: Notice to be published as a Class 2 Notice. 
Notice to be sent to all abutting property owners, all property owners 

within five hundred (500) feet, and all property owners of opposite frontages. 
 

  
 
 


